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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery to Primary 1 Transition 

I am delighted that your child has been  

allocated a place within Dechmont for Primary 1. We are looking forward to 

welcoming them to school in August. While our nursery and primary children have 

collaborated on events in the past, we have some specific transition plans for our new 

Primary 1 children outlined below: 

 Wednesday 30th of May - at the end of the morning nursery session 

children will spend some time in school and parents/carers to collect children 

at 12:30pm.  

 

 Wednesday 6th of June – at the end of morning nursery session children 

will spend some time in school and then have lunch in the dining room at 

12:25pm with P1-3. A school lunch will be available and menu options will 

be on display in nursery the week before, although children are welcome to 

bring a packed lunch if they do so wish. Parents/carers to collect children at 

1:15pm. 

 

 Wednesday 20th of June – children to spend nearly a full day in school 

until 2:30pm with the same arrangements as before (6th June) - will stay 

and have lunch will come back in and spend some more time in classroom. 

Parents/carers to collect children at 2:30pm 

 

 Throughout May and June there will be occasions when our pre-schoolers 

have the chance to play with our Primary 1 – 3 children in the morning and 

at break time in the school playground. 

P.T.O 
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This is a big step for your child and yourself as part of transition procedures we would 

like to invite you along to a parents information session on Monday the 4th of June at 

10:45am. At this meeting we will be issuing you with a P1 welcome pack which will 

include a school handbook and a Dechmont school tie. We will also give you 

information on starting school, school uniform, milk and ordering meals. You will also 

have the opportunity to ask any question you may have.  

We hope these activities will enhance the experiences for families and children as they 

progress through this important milestone. Please let me know if there is anything you 

would like to discuss or ask about further. We look forward to welcoming you and 

your child in to Primary 1. 

Kindest Regards 

Miss Henderson & Miss Wilson   

 

 

 


